Dear Parents,

separately in an email and send it to: highlandgrad2017@gmail.com. In the subject line of picture, sport picture; again the choice is yours. We will need you to email your picture as the choice is yours. We'd also like a current photo from this year. This could be a school be from when he/she was younger. This can be any age: infant, toddler, early elementary.... It's time to collect photos of the Highland 5^{th} graders for the graduation ceremony video. the email please put your child's first and last name soon as possible so we can start putting the video together. Please attach each picture We are requesting that each child have 2 photos for the video. We'd like for one photo to

or you can call/text me Please email the above address if you have any questions

Thank you,

Stephanie Smith 812-449-6370

Kristin Reed

